
Announcements for Thursday, January 28, 2021 

 

❖ Please help stock the food pantry for families in need here at BTHS by purchasing 

various food items like granola bars, cracker packs, fruit cups, mac n cheese cups, ramen 

noodle cups, and bottled water.  Please see flyers around campus for more details.  2 

service hours for every $10 worth; make sure to include your receipt!  Drop off items to 

main office, Room 925, or Portable 13. 

 

❖ The process to get a parking pass for the 2021-2022 school year will start Monday, 

February 1st.  All information is posted on a rolling white board in the back of the main 

cafeteria and on the BTHS website.  See Mr. Peaver during lunch if you have any 

questions. 

 

❖ The yearbook staff is accepting applications for the 2022 staff. Go to the yearbook 

webpage to obtain the application. The deadline to complete it is February 1st. 

 

❖ If you had Ms. Irwin for English last year and checked out a supplemental novel before 

the quarantine, please return it. Also, pick up your research paper if you never got it 

back. 

 

❖ Letter jacket orders will be taken during all lunches on Friday, February 5th. Order forms 

are available in the Front Office. Bring your letter, payment, and completed form to the 

courtyard on February 5th. 

 

❖ Bartram Trail students- do you want a FREE gift card? If you open a VyStar account 

during the month of January, you get the opportunity to spin the prize wheel for a gift 

card ranging from $5-$25! Remember, all you need is a $5 minimum deposit, your 

school ID, and your social security number to open one. If you already have an account, 

refer a new member for a FREE $5 gift card! Come to room 422 by the gym and open 

your account today! 

 

❖ Letter jackets ordered in November can be picked up in Room 113. 

 


